Meeting Minutes of LSLTA Committee

July 11, 2007

Members present:  Becky Maupin, Rodger Hollenbeck, Pat Hacker, Lisa Hamilton, Whitney Pearce, Michele Spiegel.

Meeting was called to order by Becky Maupin at 7:00 p.m.   Minutes from the June meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer's report was given by Lisa with a balance of $1,686.47 on hand.  Lisa had completed a Profit / Loss Statement from Jan. 1 through July 11, 2007, and submitted it to President Becky Maupin.  

Old Business:

The status of the court resurfacing project was discussed at length.  It was decided that Becky will contact Steve Probst and recommend that resurfacing should done as soon as possible.  Pat informed the committee of her phone conversations with Steve Probst over the last two months about the condition and maintenance of the courts with regards to the Jr. Tennis Program.  Pat will be presenting three new men's leagues for approval at the next C.A. meeting and will be addressing the court conditions to the C.A. Board on July 24th.

Rodger reported that the Stover Mixed Doubles Tourney went well.
Pat reported that the Jr. Singles and Doubles Tourneys went well and that the Jr. Mixed Doubles is approaching this Saturday, July 14th.

New Business:

Lisa reported that the Ladies Round Robin is July 25, with play at 7:00 and social time in the C.A. Lounge following.

Lisa also reported that Whitmoor has extended an invitation to LSLTA for the annual Whitmoor BBQ to be held Sunday, July 29th at 4:00 p.m. with dinner to follow.  The cost is $10.95 per person.  RSVP to Craig Tidwell.

The Singles Men's & Women's Round Robin Tourney will be directed by Julie Gordon and Becky Maupin on Saturday, Aug. 4th at 8:00 a.m.

The 55 & Over Tennis Social will be directed again this year by Sue Ware on Sept. 28th.

The date for the West James Fall Party was selected to be November 9th.   Four courts will be reserved.  Those invited will be LSLTA members, as well as Whitmoor and Winghaven tennis players.  Becky will call to reserve the courts at West James.

Michele will contact Dr. Matt Kirks about sponsoring the Labor Day Tourney.  

Whitney reported the next newsletter will be September.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 8th, at 7:00 p.m.  Meeting adjourned by President Becky Maupin at 8:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Hacker, Secretary

